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Hello im am David. Im a local truck driver for Washington and Oregon states. Commute to city of
Portland every single day. I believe and know for fact that if the city of Portland builds these shelters
in the local Portland communities their will be several problems with safety for the people and the
public. If yall place homeless in these shelters in local neighborhoods/communities you will see
more drug problems, crime rate will skyrocket through the roof. Me personally see this out of hand
homeless situation everyday. Was delivering good to a NE Portland warehouse which is also very
close to a neighborhood and saw over 20 dirty and used needles in a small area. Imagine walking
around with your kids out side and one of your kids finds a used needle and picks it up and get sick
with a disease and get sick. Imagine one of your pets get poked with one of them dirty needles when
they are sniffing around and get sick and could possibly die from it. I believe city of Portland could
find a better solution and find outside city limits for housing projects like these. 
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